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I oppose any new taxes therefore I oppose HB 2025. It's absolutely disgusting and 

disrespectful to watch legislators jest over the high increase it will cost Oregonian 

taxpayers. So much so that they refuse to say so. I believe it's time for them to all 

take a big beautiful pay-cut and leave our kicker tax cut alone!! 

NO ON HB 2025!! 


